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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services


100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-6808 ∙ (954) 923-1109 (Fax)


MEMORANDUM

TO: 
Mayor Marco A. Salvino, Sr. 

Vice Mayor Albert C. Jones 

Commissioner Chickie Brandimarte

Commissioner Paul Fetscher, Sr. 

Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace 
FROM:    
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Brad Kaine, Director of Public Services

DATE:     
July 26, 2016
RE:           
Approval of Agreement with Metro Express, Inc. for Sidewalk Replacement and Installation, 50/50 Sidewalk Replacement and Citywide sidewalk program


Introduction and Background

The City has a need to replace public sidewalks as needed. Funding is provided in the General Fund, Public Services, Streets Division - Repairs and Maintenance Streets Account, Account No. 001-39-06-541-46-60 which has a current unencumbered balance of $87,000.00. Public Services Department is seeking approval to ratify existing expenditures in the amount of $20,489 and an additional amount not to exceed $64,511.00 for the remainder of FY15/16 for a total cost not to exceed $85.000.00.  

Public Services Department is recommending using an existing contract with Metro Express, Inc., under Southeast Florida Governmental Cooperative Group Bid ITB No. 12-13-034, to provide both of these services in an amount not to exceed $85,000.00. 

Recommendation
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a resolution for the work in an amount not to exceed $85,000.00 and authorize the City Manager to execute the documents.
Staff recommends approval. 
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